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"SKILBALL" AND MAJOR LOTTERIES

Thank you for your letter of 28 ne bringing colleagues up to
date with the position on the "Skilball" competition and
seeking their agreement to circulating a paper on major
lotteries for collective discussion in October.

No colleague has commented. You may take it, therefore, that
have colleagues' agreement to proceed as you propose.

I am copying this letter to the Prime Minister, members of H
Committee, Douglas Hurd, Richard Luce, and to Sir Robin Butler
and First Parliamentary Counsel.

GEOFFREY HOWE

The Rt Hon David Waddington QC MP







